

Good afternoon

Please contact our planning department if you would like to object against the works being proposed. I have CC'd our planning team into this email for your reference.

You can also contact the planning team on 020 7974 4444.

In regards to the letter you received you can ignore it, it's not a letter that has been sent by Camden Council.

Kind regards

Ciara Scanlon Housing Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3313









Dear Ciara,

I have recently received a letter (attached) from a chartered surveyor regarding proposed development works on the 146 Maygrove rd,

As you know,

I note from looking at the planning application on the planning application on the council website that the closing date for objections has already passed,

The application was submitted during the Xmas/New Year period, and there was only 5 working days to make a comment.

Therefore I write to you directly to suggest that this application should not be approved.

due to oppressive party wall, and lack of

light on the terrace,

If I may, I shall telephone you later today about this matter to discuss your thoughts,

